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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones, Senior Executive

. Vice President and. Chief>

; !l. Operating Officer !
'~411 Fayetteville Street

Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nosb?5/8?-1A' 50-324/82-15, 50-261/82-17, 50-400 /S2-14 and
50-401/82-14; S'ystematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP)
Board Reports for your Brunswick, Robinson and Harris Plants

The NRC SALP Board has evaluated the performance of the subject facilities for
the period July 1,1990 through December 31, 1981. The results of this neeting
are documented in the enclosed SALP Eoard Report. This evaluation will be
discussed with you at your of fices in Raleigh on May 28, 1982.

The performance of your Brunswick and Robinso , f acilities was evaluated in the
following functional areas: plant operations; e efueling operations; maintenance,
surveillance and inservice testing; personnel, training and plant procedur-s;
fire protection and housekeeping; design changes ard modifications; rad i a t i on
protection, radioactive waste management and transportation; environmental
protection, energency preparedness; security and safeguards; audits, reviews, and
committee activitie<, QA; administrative, and records; and corrective actions and
reporting.

The performance of your Harris facility was ovaluated in the following
functional areas: .;uality assurance. site preparation and foundation;
containment structure; safety-related structures; piping and hangers;
safety-related compcnents; electrical systems; fire protection; corrective
actions and reporting; procurement; design and design charges; and training.

The SALP Board evaluation process consists of categorizing performr ce in each
functional area. The categories which we have used to evaluate the pe r t o rrn nc e
of your f acilities are defined in section II of the enclosed SALP B; ara report.
As you are aware, the f,RC has changed the policy for the conduct of the SALP
program based on our experiences and the recently implemented reorganization
whicn emphasizes the regionalization of the NRC staff. This epo-t i: the
product of the revised policy. It was prepared in the transitisn period between
the old and the new SALP programs and accordingly is different from last years'
SALP Report and will be dif ferent f rom future SALP Repcets.

Any comments which you may have concerninn our evaluaticn of th- performance of
your facilities should be suomitted to this office within twenty days of the date
of the meeting in Raleigh.
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f Your comments, if any, and the SALP Board Report, will both appear as enclosures
' to the Region II Administrator's letter which issues the SALP Report as an NRC

Report. In addition to the issuance of the report, this letter will, if appro-
priate, state the NRC position on matters relating to the status of your safety
programs.

Comments which you may submit at your option, are not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs
Region II SALP Board Chairman

Enclosure:
SALP Board Report for Carolina Power

and Light Company

cc w/ encl:
C. R. Dietz, Plant Manager
R. B. Starkey, Jr., Plant General Manager
R. M. Parsons, Project General Manager

bec w/ enc 1:
NRC Resident Inspector
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